Seaham Harbour Nursery School



Early Learners Newsletter - February 2016





Welcome back after the half term holiday. Please can you take a few minutes to complete & return a 'Story from Home' sheet for your child's learning journey. As usual this half term is very busy & we have lots of things planned for you & the children.



<u>Group Activities</u> - Over the last few weeks staff have been working with your children in small groups throughout the sessions developing speaking and listening, turn taking and sharing activities. These activities are working extremely well and will continue throughout the year. We hope you will also see the benefits of this work at home too



Thursday 3rd March- World Book Day- Come along between 9-10 & 12.45-1.45 to read books to children to celebrate World Book Day.



Monday 7th March pm, Wednesday 9th March am & Thursday 10th March am - Spring Craft Sessions- Come along and join the children in Spring/Easter activities. Refreshments available, more details to follow.



<u>Thursday 24th March-</u> School closes for Easter & re-opens Tuesday 12th April.

Wednesday 20th April & Thursday 21st April- Parent Review Meetings- Appointment lists are displayed in the porch.



Registering for Nursery - Have you remembered to register your child for nursery? Registration closes 24^{th} March. Places for nursery are allocated week beginning 9^{th} May.



Annual Meeting for Parents

The Governing Body are required to invite parents to an annual meeting. This meeting will take place subject to 20 or more parents requesting such a meeting. If any parent is interested in attending then requests need to be made to Mrs Scott no later than 11^{th} March.

Active Kids



We are once again collecting Sainsbury's Active Kids vouchers available from all Sainsbury stores, petrol stations & when ordering groceries online. Please can you collect vouchers & give them to staff in Early Learners.

A word from the Governing Body

Please can we remind you that staff will not tolerate verbal and/or physical abuse from parents/carers. If this was to happen then further action will be taken by the Governing Body.

Thank you

Carole Scott

Headteacher